
 

 

 

 
Through God’s love and strength all flourish 

* Achieve * Create * Know 

 

Friday 1st July 2022           Newsletter Term 6 Week 4 
 

 

Dear parents/carers 

Our Falcons have had a great week at PGL - I bet they will sleep 

well tonight! They have had a camp fire, tackled Jacob’s ladder 

and a challenge course, archery, trapeze, abseiling, fencing 

and a disco – they all graduated today! A massive thanks to Miss 

Brown and Mr Hayes who have given up their time – it is much 

appreciated. It is a great team building week for the children to 

remember for many years to come.  

Eagles did a fantastic job hosting their coffee mornings this week 

as part of their Young Leaders project – a big thanks to members 

of our community who attended and donated cakes. I have to 

say, the service and cakes were great! Overall they raised an 

amazing £245 which will go to the Dogs Trust Charity. Reverend 

David even attended with Milo, his dog. Milo enjoyed a rich tea 

biscuit.  

We welcomed our newest Fledglings into school on Thursday for 

their Teddy Bear’s picnic. They all shared their favourite teddies 

and enjoyed a snack and got to spend time playing as a class. 

We look forward to them joining us as year R in September.  

Have a lovely weekend – enjoy the sun 

Fiona Crascall 

Headteacher 

 

   
              
                                                                                 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

          

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Birthdays to celebrate 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

     

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

 



 

More Important News 
 

 

Star of the week 

EYFS Hannah L for independent writing about making her jam sandwich. 

Year 1 Robins Emilis for settling well back into school and his new class. 

Year 2 Magpies Lucah for his fantastic descriptive writing this week! 

Year 3 Owls Gethin for showing great perseverance during sports week. 

Year 4 Hawks William for working really hard in math’s and writing over the term! 

Year 5 Eagles Artem for settling in well during a busy week showing his excellent sporting 

skills. 

James for his efforts in his assessments, especially the full marks on his 

GPS assessment. Almost doubling his score since the beginning of the 

year! 

 

Attendance 

Week Ending 01/07/2022 Falcons Class 100% 

 

 

PTFA update 

Friday 8th July after school: Summer Fair!  

 

Entrance Entrance fee for adults is 50p – Mrs Crascall will be on the gate as usual collecting 

entrance money as you come to collect the children 

 

Raffle tickets have been sent home with your child - keep dropping off ticket stubs and payment 

and if you need more just ask Mrs Bailey in the office. You have got to be in it to win it - just 50p a 

ticket! Prize for the class that sells the most tickets!  We are very fortunate to have this match 

funded by Barclays Bank so ticket sales will be doubled. 

 

One week to go!! It’s not too late to do your bit towards making the fair a success. 

 

Raffle prizes - if you or your family & friends work for a local business that would be able to donate 

a raffle prize or a voucher, please drop it into the office for the PTFA or let us know if you would like 

us to contact them directly.  Raffle prize donators will get a mention in the programme. 

 

Make a “Mystery Jar” - drop off any day on the table by reception. 

No jars at home?  - take one (or a few!) from the box of empty jars 

What is a mystery jar?  

- A mystery jar is a jar that you fill with fun/ tasty things for kiddies and then wrap up and hand into 

the school to be sold at our Summer Fair - it’s a very popular stall so we need plenty! 

 

Do I have to fill/ wrap the jar? 

- Ideally the jar(s) would be filled and wrapped. However, if you are unable to do this, we will still 

gratefully accept clean empty jars. 

 

What can I put in a mystery jar? 



- Pretty much anything kiddie friendly, though we do have some restrictions to make you aware 

of: 

* No nuts 

* No chocolate - hopefully it will be a sunny day!  

* Factory wrapped/ bagged sweets only (thank you COVID!) 

* No choking hazards  

 

Donations of tombola items and little treats for stall prizes 

We are still gathering items for the tombola and also stall prizes - if you have toys, gifts, stationary, 

drinks (alcoholic and non alcoholic), sweets and so on you can leave them at the school office 

anytime for us to collect.  We would be most grateful as those prizes mean a lot to the children. 

 

Tuesday 12th July: End of year disco (Years R to 6) 

A letter has come home this week £5 a ticket to include hot dog, drinks and a treat. Just Bounce 

will provide the DJ and entertainment and there will be a glow products stall as well if children 

want to bring extra pennies to spend.  

 

Another very brave fundraiser! 

Following in the footsteps of other fundraisers this school year who completed marathons and 

climbing challenges to fundraise for a MUGA pitch, another brave member of the C&K school 

community is doing a Wing Walk to kick start saving towards a special circus event for the whole 

school next year!  Victoria Thompson is doing her Wing Walk on Monday 11th July!  Please do 

support and sponsor Victoria if you can.  

https://gofund.me/339bfd7d 

 

Buying summer holiday supplies? Shop with Amazon Smile! 

Support your PTFA by choosing Ash Cartwright and Kelsey as your charity with Amazon Smile. 

www.smile.amazon.co.uk.  It costs nothing, you can sign up at any time in a few clicks - it’s such 

an easy way to raise funds for your PTFA whilst shopping as usual. 

 

About the PTFA 

The PTFA is an integral part of the school community made up of teachers, parents and friends of 

the school.  All parents & carers are automatically members. We are charity reg. number 1042205. 

Read more on the school website https://www.ashckschool.org/about-us/ptfa 

 

All money raised goes straight back into the school to benefit the children.  

This school year the PTFA have funded a number of initiatives for the children including books & 

reading programmes, computers, trips, whole school educational projects & special events.  

 

  

https://gofund.me/339bfd7d
http://www.smile.amazon.co.uk/
https://www.ashckschool.org/about-us/ptfa


Dates for your diary 

  Thursday 7th July Secondary transition day and meet the teacher 

afternoon  

  Friday 8th July Summer Fayre after school – 3.30 – 5.30pm – all welcome 

  Tuesday 12th July End of year discos for KS1 and KS2 – after school as usual  

  Thursday 14th July          

CHANGE OF DATE 

Year 6 production to parents at 5pm – Jill and Fred’s Most 

Hysterical Historical Adventures – in the school hall  

  Thursday 14th July iRock concert for children who attend the lessons. End of 

year reports sent out to parents 

  Wednesday 20th July End of term 6 for the children Leavers service for year 6 at 

the Church at 1.30 – families of year 6 children are 

welcome 

  Thursday 21st July Staff INSET day – no children in school  

  Monday 5th September Children back in school for term 1 2022.23 
 

 

 

 


